
 

  

August 29, 2024 

 

 

Mr. Christopher J. Kirkpatrick 

Secretary  

Commodity Futures Trading Commission  

1155 21st Street, N.W.  

Washington, D.C.  20581  

 

Re:  Weekly notification of amendments 

CFTC Regulation 40.6(d)  

Submission #2024-04 

 

Dear Mr. Kirkpatrick:  

 

Pursuant to Commodity Futures Trading Commission Regulation 40.6(d), the FMX Futures 

Exchange, L.P., submits this weekly notification of the following amendment related to order types 

provided on the FMX Electronic Trading System.   

 

Effective immediately, as shown in the attached Exhibit, the type of order called a “market to limit 

order” has been removed from the types of orders listed in FMX Futures Rule III-4. This type of 

order would have been available for use on the FMX Division only. Its inclusion in the FMX 

Futures Rules was an oversight as it was not intended to be offered to the marketplace. The FMX 

Division has not commenced operation.    

 

If you require any additional information, please contact me at 212-829-5214 or 

Thomas.Thompson@FMX.com. 

 

Regards,  

 

 

Thomas Thompson 

Chief Compliance Officer 

 

 

Attachment: Exhibit 
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